
Wednesday March 24th 2021

Thank goodness Salem Cinema has reopened!  The escape into the theaters for movies is so important.  My household has 
children and it is very hard for me to completely enjoy a movie.  Please help the movie theaters to stay open and get back on their 
feet.  They need your help NOW!!!!!
Gloria Feiring 


